
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Gary McCandless 
  Bureau of Environmental Safety  
 
FROM: Larry Haskell 
  Environmental Monitoring 
 
DATE: March 19, 2011 
 
RE: FOIA Request regarding 2009 NPS Environmental Monitoring Report 
 
After reviewing the 2009 Report on Environmental Monitoring at Nuclear 
Generating Stations I am releasing the attached errata.  My recommendation is to 
add a similar errata document (attached) to any existing copies of the report. The 
errata document should also be posted with the electronic text on our website.   



 
IEMA 2009 – Report on Environmental Monitoring for  

Nuclear Generating Stations 
 

Errata 
 

 
p. 34, ¶ 2: “… in a ten-mile radius around the Byron station.” should read “… in a ten-

mile radius around the Clinton station.” 
 
p. 34, ¶ 3: “In 2008…” should read “In 2009…” 
 
p. 38, ¶ 1: “…second quarter of 2008…” should read “…second quarter of 2009…” 
 
p. 42, ¶ 1: “… in a ten-mile radius around the Byron station.” should read “… in a ten-

mile radius around the LaSalle station.” 
 
p. 47, ¶ 4: “In 2008…” should read “In 2009…” 
 
p. 50, ¶ 4: “…community water samples in 2008.” should read “…community water 

samples in 2009.” 
 
p. 51, ¶ 4: “… in a ten-mile radius around the Quad Cities station.” should read “… in a 

ten-mile radius around the Zion station.” 
 
p. 51, ¶ 5: “In 2008…” should read “In 2009…” 
 
 
 
 
 
 


